Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2010 12:18 PM

To: 'Lia Holden'; Borgh, Bill:

Subject: RE: 5300 Broadway, Oakland, CA RO#02697

Dear Mr. Borgh and Ms. Holden,

Alameda County Environmental Health requires additional time to review the work plan addendum for site RO2967
due to a backlog of reports from the recently required SWQCB closure impediments review. If you proceed with the
fieldwork, you would be doing so without concurrence from ACEH. If no comments arise from the review of the work
plan addendum, then proceeding with the fieldwork would not appear to have significant repercussions. However, if
comments to the work plan addendum are identified, modifications to the fieldwork may be necessary, which may
require additional mobilizations/ sample analyses, etc. Please note that the UST Cleanup Fund typically reimburses costs
for a scope of work that has been approved by a regulatory agency. Since a review of the work plan addendum cannot
be completed in the prescribed time frame, the UST Cleanup fund may not fully reimburse all costs associated with the
proposed scope of work. Please contact the UST Cleanup Fund to address cost reimbursement concerns.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Lia Holden [mailto:LHolden@deltaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2010 10:56 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: 5300 Broadway, Oakland, CA RO#02697

Ms. Jakub.

For the subject site, Delta submitted the Work Plan for Preliminary Site Assessment, dated July 6, 2010.
As it has been greater than 60 days since the work plan was submitted, Delta wishes to proceed with the
proposed scope of work. If you have the opportunity to review and respond to the submitted work plan in
short order, your comments are appreciated. Otherwise, we will move forward. The work will commence
during the fourth quarter 2010.

Thank you,

Lia
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